
Hi everyone, the time has come again for Lake Erie Shores residents 
to come alive and enjoy all that the Association has to offer in the spring and 
summer months. So get out and meet your neighbors! This past year I found 
out first hand what great neighbors we have! In today’s economic climate 
I’m sure our parks, playground, beach, and pavilions will be in high use this 
summer. With that in mind please remember that we all are the eyes and ears 
of the community. Contact Barnett Management for violations of the 
Association’s Deed Restrictions. Contact the Sherriff for violations of the 
law. Please do not hesitate to verify that people enjoying our common areas 
are authorized to do so. I look at it as a way of meeting new neighbors rather 
than confronting people.  So please do not feel offended if someone asks for 
your pass, just know that by doing so we are all making LES a safer, cleaner, 
and more enjoyable place for us all.  If you do not have a parking or beach 
pass, please contact Barnett Management to receive one. 
 
 We are in need of volunteers for various projects as well as events in 
the development. The events coming up are the Easter egg hunt, and the 
Fourth of July Extravaganza. We also have many projects that if we have 
enough resident volunteers we can both save money and get those projects 
done this year. Some of them are: stream cleanup (twice a year), beach 
cleanup, staining of the pavilions, picnic tables, bridges. Please refer to the 
corresponding committees for specific times, dates, and additional info.  
Remember that the pavilions need to be reserved to hold your birthday party, 
family reunion, etc. Reservations are from Memorial Day to Labor Day, 
holiday weekends can not be reserved. Contact Barnett Management for 
more info. 
 
 Every Wednesday from 7:30 AM – 3:00 PM and Saturday from 10 
AM – 2 PM you can drop off your yard waste at the road service garage at 
the corner of Hardy and Fairport Nursery Rd.  Also, there are recycling 
stations at Fire Station #1 – 55 Nye Rd, The Recycling Center – 141 
Bowhall Rd and near the Road Service Garage on Post Rd. 
 
Enjoy! Be Safe! 
John Guinan 


